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Maine's pioneering 2022 EPR for packaging law has undergone a public, transparent 
rule making process with all of the stakeholders. It is on sound footing. Producers 
need to be responsible for all of the packaging they produce. With Maine's budget 
shortfalls, I do not want any of my tax dollars going toward cleaning up packaging 
waste. It needs to be reduced and prevented in the first place, and that is the 
producers' responsibility. 


